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Shining Stars! 
Phoebe 
Alonso 
Imaan 
Khalid

Abracadabra!

Please can we ask that children do not 
carry their water bottles to/from school 

in their book bags. We have had 
several reading books and 
home-school diaries that 
have been damaged by 

leaking bottles. 

If you would would rather send 
your child in with an empty 
bottle then we are happy to fill 
with water once they are in 
school. 

The children had a fantastic day on Wednesday. 
They all looked fabulous in their costumes! We 
enjoyed a morning of different activities 
including a trip to the Meg and Mog cinema, a 
magic wand dance session and making witches 
hats from ice cream cones and sprinkles! In the 
afternoon we had a special visit from Taz the 
magician who put on a very fun show. So many 
smiles and lots of giggles! Please enjoy looking 
through the photographs on the gallery page of 
the school website. 

Shine Star, Shine!
This week we have started to learn some of our nativity 
songs! Our performances will be on: 

Thursday 12th December 2:30pm 
Friday 13th December 2:30pm 

Tickets will be available to book through School Spider. 
Parent/Carers will be allocated up to 4 tickets. Further 
information about characters/costumes will follow soon.

Water BottlesWe would really appreciate any donations of junk modelling resources e.g. cardboard 
boxes, kitchen roll tubes, yoghurt pots, egg boxes for our creative area - thank you! 


